
POLICE BOARD 
CITY OF CHICAGO 

REPORT OF COMMUNITY INPUT RECEIVED 
AT THE PUBLIC MEETING ON MAY 20, 2021 

Date of Report: June 17, 2021 

Seven members of the public spoke during the public comments portion of the meeting. See the 
transcript and the video recording of the meeting, posted on the Board’s website, for the 
complete remarks of each speaker. 

The Chicago Police Department responded to the remarks of Jennifer Edwards, Eunice Chatman-
Regis, Matt Brandon, and John Perryman (see below).  

The Office of the Police Board determined that the remarks made by the other speakers did not 
require a response in addition to that provided at the meeting. 



Chicago Police Department’s Response to Community 

Input at the 20 May 2021 Police Board Meeting 
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The following efforts were expended in response to Speaker M. Brandon’s 

remarks: 

 

Speaker Brandon was contacted by the Deputy Chief of Area One. The Deputy Chief 

thanked Speaker Brandon for his continual community involvement and partnership with 

the Chicago Police Department (CPD). 

 

 

The following efforts were expended in response to Speaker E. Chatman-Regis’ 

and Speaker J. Edwards’ remarks: 

 

Speaker Chatman-Regis and Speaker Edwards were contacted by CPD personnel 

to address their concerns raised during the 20 May 2021 Police Board meeting. The 

City’s Department of Business Affairs and Consumer Protection (BACP) and CPD 

continue their efforts to address crime and disorder issues at 457 E. 79th Street. 

Citations were issued for violations at that location. 

 

The following efforts were expended in response to Speaker J. Perryman’s 

remarks: 

 

Speaker J. Perryman was contacted by 011th District personnel to address his concerns 

raised during the 20 May 2021 Police Board meeting. Speaker Perryman provided 011th 

district personnel with contact information for a resident in the 3500 block of Walnut. As 

a result, a block club was officially established with residents of the 3400 and 3500 

block of Walnut. In addition, CPD conducted two (2) narcotics operations in the area of 

Mr. Perryman’s concern which resulted in multiple arrests. Some of those arrests led to 

federal charges. 

 


